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Last week during history class, our Grade 8 students 
experienced what it was like for Michelangelo to paint 
the ceiling of the Cysteine Chapel on his back. The  
students’ efforts were impressive and we discovered 
talented artists at BIS.  Projects like these are 
important because students can showcase their 
talents in a variety of ways and give them confidence  
when reading material after doing a fun activity. 
 

Cross-curricular Projects in Grade 8 
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Dates to Remember 
 

University Fair for Grades 11/12: 17 October 
 

IEP Parent Meetings: 18 and 21 October 
No school for Grades 5 – 12 on these days 
 

Scholastic Book Club is now available! Order running 
until October 21st, use the below link to get the book:  
http://world-schools.scholastic.co.uk/bayan-international-school 
 
 

 RESPECT • COMMITMENT • SELF-DISCIPLINE 

University Fair at BIS 
 
The Makkawi Academy will host the Middle East Roadshow University Fair 
for our grade 11 and 12 students at our school on Wednesday, October 17.                      
This university fair will include about 14 universities from the US and the 
UK. 

PowerSchool  
Parents should all now have access to PowerSchool and be able to check on their 

child’s grades (for MS and HS), attendance and learn about what their child is 

learning through the Learning Management System.  If you do not have access or 

want assistance using the program, please contact Mr. Basel, System Administrator 

at basel.alali@bis.edu.kw. 

 

 

BIS is a nut-free school 
 

 

No type of nuts or nut based products is to be brought within the school. 
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